
SHUT-INS: 

NURSING  

HOME  

RESIDENTS: 

Jean Smith 

Vonnie Ashway 

Beulah Myers 

Dot Yeakle 

Joy Wessel 

Donna Wagaman       Mae Duffey 

Mary Florence           Dean Blubaugh 

RETIREMENT  

HOME RESIDENTS: 

Dorothy Kuhn 

George West 

Albert & Theresa Keyser 

Louise Rotz 

Ben Newcomer 

PRAYER REQUESTS: 

Our Nation 
 

Becky Bricker 
 

Dennis Newsome 
(Pastor’s brother) 
 

Catherine Pentz 
 

Sue Spessard 
(recovering from 
surgery) 
 

Bob Bowders  
 

Denton Ashway 
 

Matthew Salar 

(IM) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Philip Drummond 
(recovering from 
surgery) 
 

Alyce Ann Pentz  
 

The Plotner Family 
 

Special Services 
with Dale Everett 



 

We count it a privilege to have each of you 

in attendance today. May you experience 

God’s presence as you worship with us! We 

ask our first-time guests to fill out the    

CONNECT card attached to your bulletin 

and drop it in the offering box at the                  

back of the church.   

SPECIAL SERVICES WITH  

EVANGELIST DALE EVERETT 
 

In 1971 Dale Everett started preaching and spent 
the next 22 years as a full-time evangelist.  In 

1993 Dale began pastoring full-time and traveling 
part time.  Dale still ministers throughout the U.S., 
and in international crusades in addition to pastor-
ing.  Dale's broad experience as an international 

evangelist, senior pastor, and church planter gives 
him a balanced perspective as a minister of the 
Gospel of Jesus Christ.  He will be with us on 

Sunday, November 22 in both services (10:00 
a.m. & 6:00 p.m.) and on Monday and Tuesday 

(Nov.23-24) at 6:30 p.m.  Plan now to be a part of 
these special services and invite others to come 

with you! 

It’s time to place your Poinsettia orders for 

the upcoming Christmas Season. The price 

is $8.50 each and the  available colors are: 

Red, White, Pink, Marble, Monet, and Bur-

gundy.  Place your order on the enclosed 

form and be sure to mark your payment  on 

an envelope so that the money can be     

applied to the correct account. All orders 

MUST be placed by Sunday, Nov. 29th .  

Thank you! 

POINSETTA’S 

CONGRATULATIONS !!! 
 

Chris Bonner has completed the necessary 

requirements for the ROYAL RANGERS 

GOLD TRAIL AWARD. This is the highest 

award that can be earned in the Rangers 

Kids Program. Among other requirements 

which Chris accomplished was his     

achievement of memorizing                        

56 scripture verses.  

Chris will receive his reward this morning 

during our worship service.  

 Congratulations Chris!!! 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 

Volunteers are still needed for our          

upcoming SHOEBOX  Collections.  

Drop off times are: 

Monday, Nov. 16th: 5:00 p.m.- 7:00 p.m. 

Tuesday, Nov. 17th: 5:00 p.m.- 7:00 p.m. 

 




